
WHS PSAT 

GENERAL INFORMATION 

Details 

Date:  Tuesday, October 25 

Time:  7:45 am 

Location:  Waynesville 

Community Church 

*See additional details on 

permission slip 

 

Permission Slip 

Please sign and return the 

permission slip and $18 to 

Sharon Vogel by 

Wednesday, September 7. 

 

PSAT 

WHS students are offered the opportunity to take the PSAT on Tuesday,  

October 25 at 7:45 am. The cost of the test is $18. Please fill out the permission 

slip by Wednesday, September 7.  

As a junior in high school, scoring well on the PSAT gives students a chance to 

enter the National Merit Scholarship Program and gain access to college and 

career planning tools. Taking the test earlier than junior year may provide a 

valuable learning experience. This is an OPTIONAL test. The results will not be 

used for placement/scheduling purposes. For more information on the PSAT, 

potential scholarship opportunities associated with the PSAT, and preparation 

materials, go to satsuite.collegeboard.org/psat-nmsqt. 

Questions 

Contact Karen Boggs: kboggs@wayne-local.com 

https://satsuite.collegeboard.org/psat-nmsqt
mailto:kboggs@wayne-local.com

